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To Friends of the SRSCRO:

I am very pleased to share the results of a year of great accomplishments for the
Savannah River Site Community Reuse Organization (SRSCRO). This is the final
Annual Report that I will publish, since my 2-year term as Chair of the SRSCRO expires
this year. This report highlights some salient features and activities of the SRSCRO
during 2015.

The SRSCRO Board is pleased with the accomplishments that have been achieved, and
we encourage you to read the report to find out more about our recent activities and the
longer term outlook. As we look forward to the next two years, the SRSCRO will
continue to serve our region under the direction of Mr. Sanford Loyd by:

• Emphasizing the importance of economic vitality.
• Encouraging collaboration in workforce education and training.
• Advocating for the Savannah River Site to effectively and efficiently fulfill their

missions and to help grow the economic impact of both the public and private
sector partnerships.

• Adding value to the region by our actions and programs.

The SRSCRO does have resources, capability and opportunity to playa meaningful role
in solving many of the economic challenges facing the region today. However, we can't
do our work alone. We can, however, be part of a collective effort that seeks to improve
multiple dimensions underpinning our challenges.

We are an organization with leaders and staff filled with passion, tenacity and optimism. I
am honored to be a part of this important organization. Working with partners and
stakeholders like many of you, we believe it's possible to continue the significant
progress made to date, and continue it into the future.
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